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September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Admission to St. Clare’s Reception Class in 
September 2021 

 
I am writing to parents/carers regarding the arrangements for applying for a place in next years Reception Class. 
 
If you have a child who was born between 1st September 2016 and 31st August 2017 the child will be eligible to start 
school in September 2021.  
 
Application packs can be collected from the school office. Inside the pack parents will find:  
 

• St Clare’s Application Form (to be returned to the school) 

• St Clare’s admission criteria. 
 
You will also need to make an online application for your child at www.liverpool.gov.uk/admissions . There is guidance 
on this site to help you make your online application 
 

The closing date for applications 15th January 2021 
 
Please ensure that the completed school’s application form, together with your child’s birth certificate and baptism 
certificate or declaration of faith if appropriate.  Due to the current Covid 19 restrictions forms should be returned to 
the Nursery and not the School Office 
 
If you would like any assistance in completing the online application please contact the Once Stop Shop who would be 
happy to help. 
 
Where applications have been submitted to the City Council and no School Application form has been handed into the 
school, then that application will be ranked at Criteria 8 of the Admission Policy 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
K PEASTON 
HEADTEACHER 
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